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August 25, 2013
Dear Mandi

I want to thank you and your team for the great job you did for us. We approached you
quite late in the process of setting up our website when we needed the English text
translated into Hebrew.

We were really delighted with the work done. Your staff worked as a team, delivered the
work on schedule and produced a very fine work product in excellent Hebrew. In fact
they not only translated but upgraded the text without being asked to do so — a sign of
true professionals who understand the needs of the client.

I look forward to working together with you again in the future as our business develops.

Cupcake Art



